
      
 

    
 
 
 
 
13 May 2020  
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Following the announcement from the Government regarding only the partial re-opening of schools 
this academic year we have taken the decision to cancel the familiarisation testing this summer for 
entry in September 2021. 
 
The actual 11+ tests will still go ahead in September as expected. 
 
Parents should make use of the free familiarisation materials provided by GLA which can be found 
here: 
 
https://www.gl-assessment.co.uk/products/11plus-series-11-plus-practice-papers/11plus-familiarisation-
materials/ 

 
There are also instructions for how to conduct the tests and we would suggest that parents try to 
recreate the test conditions at home by reading out the instructions from the guidance booklet and 
setting strict time-limits for students. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 
 

Mr D Allsop 
Headteacher QEHS Gainsborough/Chair of the Lincolnshire Consortium of Grammar Schools 
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